
Annual Dinner & Business Meeting
The FGE Annual Meeting was held on Saturday, June 
5th in Jean Shuler’s driveway. About 60-70 residents 
attended and the group was entertained by The Lads 
of Forest Glades (Tim Barry & Kevin Gunn). Every-
one seemed to enjoy themselves including the election 
process and a rah-rah speech by one of Livermore’s 
finest - Officer Graycar. 

The attached photos show a few of the happy at-
tendees.

Board of Director’s - Election
The election process for members of the 
Board of Directors for Forest Glade Estates 
went very smoothly. The results are as 
follows: 

Timothy Barry*, President
Len Alexander*, Vice President

James Mackanic, Secretary
James Wang*, Treasurer

Jean Shuler*, Social Events
Kevin Gunn, Social Events

Irving Stowers*, Newsletter/Web Site
* five voting members of the Board of Directors

Irv Stowers, Jean Shuler, Tim Barry, Jim Mackanic (via 
photoshop), Len Alexander, Jim Wang, Kevin Gunn

Common Area Usage
Occasionally the board of directors may choose to 
remind FGE residents of specific rules in the CC&Rs 
and Bylaws)

Section 7.3 of the Declaration of Covenants, Condi-
tions and Restrictions (CC&Rs) states “There shall be 
no obstruction of the Common Area. Nothing shall be 
stored in the Common Area without the prior consent 
of the Board except in designated parking spaces”

Harvest BBQ
A Harvest BBQ has been proposed for Oct 9th at the 
west end of Creek Road. More details will be an-
nounced next month in this newsletter. If you are 
interested in helping to plan this event, please contact 
Jean Shuler or Kevin Gunn.

New Residents
George and Hannah Farquar have recently moved 
into 1951 Creek Road. Len & Fran Alexander and Irv 
Stowers recently greeted them and presented them 
with a bottle of Retzlaff wine. The Farquar’s photo is 
shown on page 2.

Christmas Open 
House

FGE is planning an 
open house on the 
First or Second Sun-
day of December.

If you have re-
cently redecorated 
and would like to 
volunteer to host or 
simply wish to help 
organize this festive 
event, please contact 
Kevin Gunn or Jean 
Shuler.

FGE Goals for 2010-2011
The new board of directors has suggested several 
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goals for the coming year: 1) bigger neighborhood parties; 
2) encourage more resident involvement with committee 
activities; 3) mailbox replacement or renovation; and 4) im-
provements to the cleanliness of the bike path by installing 
a dog clean-up dispenser, and making a trash can available.

 Hannah & George Farquar - 1951 Creek Rd

BBQ Photos

Garden Work Party
Garden Work Parties are planned for the 
second Saturday of each month at 8:30 am 
and volunteers should meet near the tennis 
court. The next work parties are scheduled 

for: Aug 14, Sep 11, & Oct 9.

Next FGE Board Meeting
Next board meeting will be held Tuesday 
Aug 17th, 7 pm, at Len Alexander’s 
home, 1775 Old Towers Rd. All FGE 
residents are encouraged to attend.


